
 Data Privacy - How We Keep Your Data Safe 

 

You can view our Data Privacy Policy here.  In line with current legislation, we can only 

contact by post, e-mail or other means about matters relating to the Friends of Swindon 

Railway Museum (FOSRM) if you explicitly tell us that we can do so.  

In line with our policy, you will only be contacted by FOSRM when we wish to: 

- Invite you to become a member of FOSRM or to renew your membership; 

- Send you information about meetings and events organised by FOSRM; 

- Send you copies of “North Star”, the Journal of FOSRM; 

- Approach you for donations towards the cost of projects being undertaken by FOSRM to 

benefit STEAM, The Museum of the Great Western Railway. 

We will never sell your data to or share your data with third parties. We will delete all 

information we hold about you if you do not renew your membership of FOSRM for two 

consecutive years. You can ask us to delete or amend the information we hold about you at 

any time by contacting the Membership Secretary. 
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